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Thanks for the comment.  I'm glad the reports are helpful.

I'm not sure where you're finding these forecasted flows?  NOAA?  If so, you can't rely on them as they really
don't take weekend releases into account.  You can almost always rely on right around 700 cfs in Ohiopyle on
Saturday and Sunday as they raise the river for recreational use on the weekends.  If you check the USACE
forecasted dam releases you'll see that they show the current day and the forecasted flows for the following
three.  They are generally accurate unless we get some major rain event that causes them to alter their release
schedule.

The Confluence gauge is at 822 right now which is a lot more water than I'm accustomed to seeing on a
weekday in late June, so we're actually looking pretty good this week and definitely through the weekend.

In any event, if you're looking to float this weekend, you'll have plenty of water.  Go to it.

YRG

 1 / 1


